POINTS TO PONDER

Each and every unit has a “notifier” installed per order of
the City of Gulfport Fire Marshall. NEVER unplug or
remove your notifier. If you do, it will start ringing an alarm
and will cost you $232.00 ($400.00 on a weekend) to have
CSS come out to “fix the problem”. If you intend to turn off
all of your electricity, please notify a member of your Board
of Directors. He/she will know what to do so that you can
turn off your electricity.

You will also want to advise any of your friends or
relatives staying in your home not to touch or unplug this
notifier.

When you have relatives or friends stay in your condo
during your absence, please give written notice of their
names to a Board Member per filed documents in OR Book
6622, at Page 1748, Article X, R. “Owners ....must inform
the Association in writing of the name(s) of any guest
authorized to use their apartment during their absence.”

Respectfully,

Your Board of Directors



